
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

We hope that you are staying well during this difficult time. In line with government guidelines we are 

planning to re-open with new social distancing measures in place to protect our staff and our customers.  

We look forward to supplying everything you need as early as possible so you can enjoy the rest of the 

summer knowing that you are ready to go back to school when term starts. 

Shop Early 

To help guarantee delivery in time, we are asking All New Starters AND Existing Pupils to make sure         

they have at least ordered BEFORE JULY 31st. Our returns policy has been extended to 120 days          

allowing you to buy early with confidence. 

Shop Online 

Having consulted with many Academies, Primaries and Trusts about the safe provision of uniform, we    

would like to recommend, wherever possible, shopping online at the following site: 

www.schoolwearsolutions.com 

Simply use the “search by school” on the home page and enter your school name to begin… 

For guidance on how to measure your child please refer to our “size guide” on our website 

Stay safe 

Our shop will be open during the summer with an appointment service in place from June 15th.  

Like all shops, we are required to obey social distancing by keeping 2m apart and limiting the number           

of customers in the shop at any one time. To help avoid queuing we are asking everyone planning to        

visit the shop to book an appointment at www.schoolwearsolutions.com Online appointments can start      

to be booked on June 8th for when we re-open on June 15th onward. When planning your visit, please          

try to keep to One Adult and One Child. 

www.schoolwearsolutions.com 

 IF you visit the shop without an appointment, we will do our best to fit you in or help you find a solution. 

 Please note fitting rooms are closed in line with government guidelines. 

 We are encouraging card payments, wherever possible. 

 

11a-17 Printing Office Street,  

Doncaster 

DN1 1TJ 

(Tel: 01302 342983) 

Yours sincerely,            Cliffs Schoolwear 


